
From: Pauline And Bob   
Sent: 13 November 2022 12:35 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Henham/Elsenham planning application for another 200 dwellings 
 
The above is an add on application to the 350 houses already approved and I feel that this is totally 
unacceptable as this is now taking the amount of houses applied for to above the 800 which the 
Secretary of State decided was unsustainable and rejected, mainly because the roads around here 
are just not capable of handling the additional traffic and there is just no way they could be 
widened/changed to cope. The 7 mile journey to the supermarket and other facilities in Bishops 
Stortford used to take 15 minutes, but even now takes about 45,  and none to safely at that. Road 
rage was not something that happened around here, but frustration is rife, and it is now creeping in.  
These village roads are are just not capable of handling the extra traffic and these 200 dwellings 
should not be allowed. 
I must also add the schools, doctors etc are also at breaking point now, yet the developers are 
determined they will get their way and build on farmland that has a much better use, and do not 
care about any of the above. It is disgraceful. 
Yours, 
R.L.Foster 

 
 

 
 




